

Press release, 27 April 2023

Kerstin Hessius new Chairman of the Board of Hemsö

Kerstin Hessius was elected as new Chairman at Hemsö's Annual General Meeting 2023. She replaces Pär Nuder, who has held the position since 2013.

Kerstin Hessius has been a member of the Board of Directors of Hemsö since 2009. Until December 2022, she was CEO at Hemsö's majority owner the Third Swedish National Pension Fund.

At the Annual General Meeting Staffan Hansén, CEO at the Third Swedish National Pension Fund, was elected as new member of the Board of Directors of Hemsö.

Visit hemso.se for more information about Hemsö's Board of Directors.

For more information, please contact:

Nils Styf, CEO +46 (8)-501 170 01 Rutger Källén, CFO and Deputy CEO +46 (8)-501 170 35